MEDIA RELEASE

01 April 2016,

In response to recent media speculation.

The Larrakia Nation Aboriginal Corporation Board of Directors wish to advise and assure its Members, Staff. Business Partners, Government Agencies and the General Public that the allegations of being under investigation By ORC for financial irregularities is totally false.

The Larrakia Nation Aboriginal Corporation was currently undertaking a managerial restructure before the sudden resignation of the Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Bob Savage for health concerns. The LNAC Board of Directors have appointed Mr. Eric Fejo as the Acting Chief Executive Officer from 01 April 2016 in the interim until a replacement is found.

Ms. Pauline Baban Acting Chair Person for The Larrakia Nation Aboriginal Corporation would like to take this opportunity to state. "All steps are being taken to urgently address all operational matters to ensure business resumes as soon as possible."

